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                                                                                                                                     December 2021 

Changed traffic conditions on the Princes Highway between 
Berry and Bomaderry until early 2022 

The NSW Government is upgrading the Princes Highway between Berry and 
Bomaderry to improve safety, increase road capacity and improve traffic flow.  

What are we doing?   
The final layer of asphalt will continue to be laid, including line marking, on the southbound and northbound 
carriageways of the Princes Highway between Mullers Lane, Berry and Cambewarra Road/Moss Vale 
Road, Bomaderry until late February 2022, weather permitting.  

Work will continue to be carried out during the day between 7am and 6pm from Monday to Saturday 
and at night between 6pm and 5am from Sunday to Friday. There will be no more than two consecutive 
nights of work in the same location. 

We will be taking a break over Christmas from Friday 24 December 2021 until Sunday 9 January 2022.  

How will the work affect you? 
Final asphalt work started in October and has been progressing from the northern end of the project. 
However, recent wet weather conditions has delayed this work. Nearby residents will continue to be 
informed as work progresses to each location. A map showing the remaining asphalt to be completed is 
provided over the page.  

There will be temporary traffic changes in place with sections of traffic moved onto the opposite 
carriageway while asphalt is laid. Access in and out of local roads may also be restricted with possible 
detours in place. We will notify residents in advance of any changes to access.  

Motorists are advised to drive to conditions and follow the direction of signs and traffic control. For the latest 
traffic updates call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com, or download the Live Traffic App.  

Transport for NSW thanks the community for their patience during this time.   

Contact  
If you have any questions, please contact the project team on 1800 506 976 or  
BerrytoBomaderryUpgrade@DSWJV.com.au 

For more information on our projects, visit roads-maritime.transport.nsw.gov.au  
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